
Pittsburgh HOG Officer Meeting 

September 5, 2024, 7:00 PM 

Officer’s Present: Josh Sutton, Bill McCarrier, Ruth McCarrier, Rhonda Diercks, Bill Huwe, Larry 

Szramowski, Mike Booth 

Officers absent: Tim Caliguiri, Tim Beck, Linda Szramowski. 

Director: Josh Sutton  

• Officer fund is currently $250.90 

• Officer elections are coming up. People can be nominated either by self-nominating or 

by someone else nominating them (with their permission). 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier  

• Beginning balance:        $5,371.71  

• Revenue 

o Dues      $40.00 

o August 50/50     $70.00 

o Picnic registration    $585.00 

o Picnic 50/50     $178.00 

Total Revenue    $873.00 

• Expenses 

o Remo’s Catering    $1,485.27 

o Picnic Door prizes    $999.99 

o Progressive Ride    $650.43 

o Picnic Supplies     $155.34 

o Dessert for Picnic     $41.96 

Total Expenses    $3,332.99 

• Ending Balance:       $2,911.72 

Secretary: Ruth McCarrier  

• No report 

Assistant Director: Mike Booth 

• No report 

Membership: Tim Caliguiri 

• Absent. 

Webmaster: Tim Beck 

• Absent 



Road Captain: Rhonda Diercks 

• Road Captain Duane Eagan will lead the annual JJ Donovan Memorial ride on Saturday, 

September 7. The group will meet at TRHD at 9:45 for the pre-ride and leave by 10:00. 

This is a closed ride and will be done rain or shine.  

• Rhonda will announce the September rides at the meeting next week. 

Activities: Linda Szramowski  

• Absent 

Editor:  Josh Sutton 

• We will shift newsletter responsibilities. 

o Rhonda will still send emails about rides. 

o Tim C. will announce birthdays and anniversaries 

o Josh will send out emails about TRHD events. 

Safety: Bill Huwe  

• Bill will have safety points to talk about at the meeting relating to a class he recently 

took. 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski 

• Linda and Tim B. worked on the website and were able to post new pictures. 

New Business:  

• The chapter picnic for 2025 will be at North Park on 8/16/25. Pat Donovan made the 

reservation. 

• Thank you to all who made the picnic work despite the last minute venue change. The 

officers voted and it was unanimously determined that those who paid for the picnic 

and did not attend will not receive a refund.  

• It was suggested that next year’s picnic registration be sent out earlier with an earlier 

cut-off date. It was also suggested that the form state that no refunds will be issued. 

• The caterer was great! No complaints about the food! 

• Bill Huwe was told that THRD will no longer give discounts to HOG chapter members. 

Roundtable: 

• Larry S.- Sal Calderone is now living at Kane Hospital’s personal care facility. Larry will go 

to visit him in the coming weeks and the chapter will send a card to Sal. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:01 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth McCarrier, Secretary  


